
September 30, 2022

Dear Gull Lake Families and Staff,

This afternoon is the scheduled groundbreaking ceremony for our new
Career & Technical Center that will be built next to the Wings Event
Center in Kalamazoo County. This state-of-the-art facility will host
sixteen programs for our students that lead to great careers with good
living wages in our region. This ceremony is the official start of a
project that realizes our collective dream of providing these career
opportunities for our kids. 

The new facility is centrally located and will provide ready access for
students who choose to participate. This is an exciting time in our
history and is a continuation of our program here at Gull Lake
Community Schools to build the next generation of facilities that
support quality career pathways for all students. There is still much
preparation leading up to the ribbon cutting ceremony for the 2024
school year, but we are encouraged to see this good work begin in
earnest!

You can view more GLCS Good Things on the provided link. It is a
privilege to “see good in all things” with our partners in collaboration
across the county. 

Have a wonderful weekend!

Raphael Rittenhouse/Superintendent
Gull Lake Community Schools

www.gulllakecs.org

Updates

Rotary Spaghetti Dinner is Monday,
October 3rd at GLHS from 4:30 - 7
pm.

Parent/Teacher Conferences are
scheduled for October 20th and 21st.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BZLedz8ZlRhcbCiy7d_B4pCGsLXVacXC/view?usp=sharing

